
PositiveLiving
NIAGARA

September 28th,2024

To:Town of Fort Erie

Re: Positive Living Niagara HIV/AIDS Awareness Week Flag Raising Request

Positive Living Niagara is requesting a flag raising in recognition of HIV/AIDS Awareness Week (Nov 24 - Dec 1), World
AIDS Day (Dec 1)and lndigenous HIV/AIDS Awareness Week (Dec. 1-8).

Positive Living Niagara is a not for profit organization dedicated to providing a continuum of innovative and proactive
approaches to harm reduction, prevention and a person-centered focus on support and education for those at risk and
affected by HlV, Hepatitis C Virus and Sexually Transmitted Blood Born lnfections.

We are requesting to schedule the official flag raising on Wednesday November 27th, and would be delighted to have
the Mayor or a member of City Counciljoin us and say a few words on behalf of the Town of Fort Erie.

We ask that the flag remain up until the end of lndigenous AIDS Awareness week (December 8).

We look fonvard to speaking with some to confirm the details of Positive Living Niagara's request.

Sincerely,

Darryl Dyball

Community Development & Education Coordinator
Positive Living Niagara

905-984-8684 ext. l-20
www.positivelivi ngn iagara.com
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